
SLA Technology Committee 
March 27, 2009 
Minutes [abbreviated] 

Guest attendee: Faculty Assembly President Phil Scarpino 

Meeting was held in Cavanaugh 003a. 

Phil Scarpino attended the SLA tech committee meeting to discuss the school’s 
response to the transfer of the entire Student Technology Fee to UITS, a change from 
the previous practice of providing each school with a percentage of the fee to use for 
student-related technology purposes, such as free printing and dedicated computer 
labs.   

An ad-hoc committee of Robert Harris and Kimmaree Murday was formed to create 
a document to inform students of the status quo, and what might change under the 
new allocation system.  The ad-hoc committee would then send the draft document 
to the Faculty Assembly president, who upon approval would be listed (along with 
the Faculty Assembly) as author.  Said document was to be placed in prominent 
places in Cavanaugh, and provided to faculty for distribution to students at will. 

The document produced by the ad hoc committee is attached.   

 


